 Some of the accounts updated in ICES continue to show "Response Awaited" without any apparent error. One possibility of this happening is when the account is accepted by PFMS but with a different IFSC code received from the corresponding bank. In such cases, the record is not updated with "ACCEPTED" in ICES since there is a mismatch between the IFSC codes. In such cases contact the EDI section for updating of account details in ICES with the IFSC code received from PFMS. In case the exporter feels that the IFSC sent by PFMS is incorrect, he/she may contact the bank authorities. Cases where the details have already been updated with the IFSC code from PFMS and the system continues to show "Response Awaited" even after a gap of 4-5 days, the same has to be brought to the notice of the Directorate.

 


